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| was a Denver Election judge in the 2012 General election. Although there were huge banners in our
polling place warning that people under the influence of alcohol were NOT allowed to vote. There was no
law preventing ‘pot-heads' from voting while under the influence of their drug of choice. | and another
judge brought this up with the gentleman in charge of the polling station and he shrugged. The place was
reeking of pot by the end of the night. Clearly, it was in violation of Denver election law but, oh well, 'l
guess we can't do anything about it'. Pretty slack if you ask me. John Prout
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